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Week 1 – 15th October, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Welcome back for term 4. There are many exciting things happening at Coutts 
Crossing Public School this term including Clubs, Swim School, Kindergarten Transition 
Program, K/1 and 3/4 excursions, Book Fair, Swimming Carnival and the Big River 
Public Schools Film Festival. Please keep an eye on the calendar in the newsletter for 
upcoming events.  
Teachers will also be collecting and analysing student data in preparation for writing 
Semester 2 Student Reports. Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like to 
discuss the assessment process or student progress.  
Our wonderful Year 6 students will be raising money for their Year 6 farewell 
celebration and farewell gift for the school by hosting themed fundraisers throughout 
the term. These fundraisers will include a gold coin donation so please support our 
Year 6 students to make these days successful, while having fun and making 
memories as they enjoy their last precious days at primary school.   
 
Michelle Dalgliesh 
  
In the weeks ahead 
 

Week 1 Week 2  Coming up 
 
Monday- Term 4 starts! 
 
Tuesday- 
Kindy Transition morning 
9.10am - 12.10pm 
 
Friday- 
Musica Viva school visit 
 

 
Monday- Crazy Hair Day 
Year 6 fundraiser 
 
Tuesday-   
Kindy Transition morning 
 
Thursday 25th Oct- 
P&C Meeting 9.30am 
 

 
Kindy Transition- Tuesdays  
30th Oct-  Full day 
6th Nov-   Full day 
13th Nov- Full day 
 
19/11-29/11 Swim School 
21/11    Film Festival 
7/12      Swimming Carnival 
14/12    Presentation Day 
 

 
Crazy Hair Day- 
The first Year 6 fundraiser is on next Monday, 22nd October! Wear your craziest hair 
style and bring in a gold coin donation. 
 



Special Awards Assembly- 
Congratulations to Christian, Freya, Jade, Isobella, Jacob, Sonny, Traice and Liam, 
who received a Silver, Bronze or Teacher’s Award at the Special Awards Assembly 
held last term. Well done to all of our award recipients throughout Term 3. Keep up 
the great work! 

 
Term 4 Cool Card focus- 
As part of our continued focus on student wellbeing at school, our Cool Card focus 
this term is ‘Stay Safe’. Students will be receiving positive feedback and awarded 
Cool Cards for demonstrating responsibility for the safety of themselves and others 
at school. Examples might include; engaging in safe play during sport and in the 
playground, following safety rules like walking on concrete, identifying and reporting 
possible dangers, displaying safety initiatives and making safe and responsible 
choices.   

 
Home Reading- 
Congratulations to our fantastic home readers!  
Keep up the great effort! 
50 nights   Flynn  
100 nights   Asher   
 
Musica Viva- 
This Friday all students will attend a performance from 
Musica Viva, ‘Water, Water, Everywhere’.  
Musica Viva has been bringing the very best live music to Australian schools for over 
35 years and is one of the leading providers of music education in Australia.  
They specialise in bringing the best nationally and internationally acclaimed 
performers direct to schools: interactive, dynamic and culturally diverse groups that 
perform a wide variety of musical styles. The performances give students the 
opportunity to discover live music, in their own unique way.  Musica Viva show 
'Water Water Everywhere' features the Water Concerto by Tan Dun, arranged by 
Thea Rossen and Leigh Harrold, and performed by Thea Rossen (water percussion), 
Leigh Harrold (piano) and Luke Carbon (clarinet).  
The concert is completely subsidised by the school so that all students can enjoy 
this special experience. 
 



Updated tuckshop menu- 
The tuckshop menu has been updated as of the start of Term 4 – see back page. 
The menu now includes juice and milk cups, with poppers no longer available. This 
is a Student Representative Council initiative to reduce packaging and waste in the 
school. 



 


